
TOWN OF FREEPORT OFFERS FOOD SCRAP DROP-OFF PROGRAM  

 

Freeport residents visiting the Hedgehog Mountain Road transfer facility can now compost 

their food scraps free of charge!   
 

Simply bring your food scraps in a separate bucket or container during your regular trip to 

the transfer facility.  At the transfer facility, just deposit your food scraps into the 

designated compost totes.  
 

The food waste will be collected by a local composting company, We Compost It! and 

converted to compost.  Compost will be donated to our local Freeport Schools. 

 

Acceptable food scraps are listed on the back and include meat and fish. 

 

QUESTIONS?  Contact the Freeport Transfer Station at 865-3740 

 

 

 

 

WE COMPOST IT! is a local food waste collection and composting company that serves the 

Freeport Schools in addition to restaurants, hospitality, and health care facilities throughout 

Southern Maine.   

Learn more at www.wecompostit.com   

http://www.wecompostit.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


